
Yesterday, February 23rd, we projected images of  airplanes taking 

off  and landing. The children immediately lined their chairs up to 

board the plane. Evelyn began shouting,  

“Choo choo! We’re on a train!”  

to which Eden responded, “no we not!”  
Regardless, the plane kept choo-choo-ing on as we continued our 

flight. Today, February 24th, while we spent time on the 

playground, several large planes loudly flew over the Nest. Eden 

pointed up to one of  the planes excitedly.     


